
 

Reminders:  

Friday Sept 16th—2.15pm school finish  

Sunday Oct 2nd—Day light saving starts
(Clocks go forward one hour) 

Tuesday October 4th—Term four starts for 
students 

 

Things to do in the holidays 

 Visit the Kathleen Syme Centre 

 Visit the museum 

 Play outside—table tennis, soccer or 
basket ball in the Neill Street Reserve 

 Enrol for activities at the Carlton 
Baths—find out more (http://
www.carltonbaths.ymca.org.au) or call 
the centre on 9347 3677. 

 Read, read, read! 

 

Have a great, safe holiday and we look     
forward to seeing everyone back at school   
on Tuesday October 4th at 9am. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Julie Large        

Principal 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Term Three 2022 

Newsletter #4 

Dates to  

Remember 
 

Friday Sept 16th 

Carlton’s Got Talent 

12.30pm 

            & 

Last day of term 3  

2.15pm finish 

 

Monday Oct 3rd 

Pupil free day—staff  

professional learning 

 

Tuesday Oct 4th 

First day of term 4 for students 

 

Monday Oct 24th 

3.30 School Council meeting 

 

Monday Oct 31st 

Teacher’s day in lieu—no school 

 

Tuesday Nov 1st 

Melbourne Cup Day— no school 

 

Monday Nov 28th 

3.30 School Council meeting 

 

Monday Dec 5th—Fri Dec16th 

Whole school swimming program 

Carlton Baths 

 

Monday Dec 19th 

Grade 6 graduation & 

last Day of term 

 

 

 

 

Supervision 

Families are reminded that teachers are on duty before school from 8.45-9.00am      

and after school from 3.15 until 3.30pm. Children should not be  

unattended in the school grounds before or after these times. 

We acknowledge Traditional Owners of Country and recognise their           
continuing connection to land, waters & community  
and pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging. 

Carlton Primary School Newsletter 
 

Carlton Primary School is a partner in the Carlton Learning Precinct 

Supporting children and their families to succeed in life 

Visit by Sir Kevan Collins 

This week we have had the pleasure 

and the privilege of hosting world     

leading educational researcher and 

thinker, Sir Kevan Collins at Carlton 

Learning Precinct. The visit was        

organised by Ourplace. Kevan spent the 

morning with staff from all areas of the 

Learning Precinct, visiting the ELC and 

school and answering our questions 

about how we can continue to improve 

our shared work. We are particularly 

interested in further engaging parents 

/carers in their children’s learning and 

making the transition from kindergarten 

to prep, as seamless as possible for 

children. Kevan was very impressed 

with the work being undertaken here 

and shared this the following day at a 

conference for principals and ELC   

leaders from the ten Ouplace schools 

across Victoria. 

Carlton’s Got talent 

We have so many talented kids here at  

Carlton PS and our annual talent    

showcase is now an important and   

popular event on our calendar! Even  

during remote learning, we were able to 

continue this tradition in an online     

format. We are very happy to be able to 

have CGT in person again this year.     

We invite you 

to come 

along to the 

show this 

Friday at   

12.30pm. 

 

Lost Property 

Our lost property racks are full of CPS 

hoodies, jackets and other assorted 

clothing. If your child has lost any   

clothing, please come up to the foyer on 

level one and take what is yours.          

A reminder too that writing names on 

clothing makes it much easier to return 

lost items to their owner. 

http://www.carltonbaths.ymca.org.au
http://www.carltonbaths.ymca.org.au
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